
 

  
 
July 30, 2015  
 
 
 
Elizabeth Dudek 
Secretary 
Agency of Health Care Administration 
2727 Mahan Drive, Mail Stop #1 
Tallahassee, FL  32308 
flhospitalcommission@ahca.myflorida.com 
 
 
Dear Ms. Dudek: 
 
Pursuant to the Agency's request dated July 17, 2015, requiring response by August 1, 2015, this 
letter will serve as certification that Shriners Hospitals for Children has no health plan 
contractual arrangements at or above 120% of the prevailing Medicaid fee schedule. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this certification or need any further details, please do not 
hesitate to contact: 
 
Tom Ketterer 
National Corporate Administrator-Network Management 
813-281-8181 
tketterer@shrinenet.org 
 
Best regards, 
 

 

 
Scott R. Laubisch, FACHE 
System Vice President, Planning and Business Development 
Shriners Hospitals for Children 
813.281.8475 
Slaubisch@shrinenet.org  
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2900 Rocky Point Dr. 
Tampa, FL  33607 
Direct: 813.281.8181 
Fax: 813.281.8660 
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